
 

 

 
 
Hi there –  
 
Thanks for checking out my session! I’m looking forward to presenting this high-energy, high-
engagement workshop with colleagues from across the country. Because the workshop is 
dependent on participant interactions, it’s not possible to capture it in a handout. That said, I 
am most happy to share my power point with you if you contact me at kimrimbey@gmail.com.  
 
I hope your experiences in DC are amazing! 
 
Best, 
 
Kim Rimbey 
 
Co-Founder and CEO 
KP Mathematics 
www.kpmathematics.com 
kimrimbey@gmail.com 
 
Executive Director of Teaching & Learning 
Buckeye Elementary School District, Arizona 
www.besd33.org  
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